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COVID-19 Update In Wisconsin

The COVID-19 vaccine is being distributed throughout Wisconsin in a phased approach,
however it is anticipated that all people over the age of 16 will be eligible by May 1st.
Remember that vaccine supply is limited, and current vaccinations target specific groups of
people with a higher risk for COVID-19 infection.

Who's Eligible

Frontline health care personnel
Residents and staff in skilled nursing and long-term care facilities
Police and fire personnel, correctional staff
Adults ages 65 and over
Education and child care
Individuals enrolled in Medicaid long-term care programs
Some public-facing essential workers
Non-frontline essential health care personnel
Facility staff and residents in congregate living settings
Individuals with certain medical conditions

Who's Next

All individuals 16 and over

Almost 1 Million Residents
Fully Vaccinated Against

COVID-19

Even though Wisconsin is averaging
around 470 daily coronavirus cases, a
huge milestone is upon us. Over 2.5
million doses of the coronavirus
vaccine have been administered in
Wisconsin as of Sunday, March 28th with
56.3 percent of Wisconsinites age 65 and
over fully vaccinated.

Influenza Update

https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/covid-19/vaccine-about.htm
https://www.wpr.org/wisconsin-nearing-1m-residents-fully-vaccinated-against-covid-19


Register Now For A Fall Flu Shot Clinic

Flu vaccination can help prevent
serious illness from influenza.
Flu vaccination is shown to reduce
flu-associated hospitalizations.
Flu vaccination is an important
preventive tool for people with
chronic health conditions.
Flu vaccine can be lifesaving in
children.
Flu vaccination helps protect
women during and after
pregnancy.

We are a preferred provider for many
health insurance companies and in
most cases can bill 100% of the flu
vaccination cost to insurance for
covered employees.
Clinic dates and times are scheduled
to meet the needs of your company.
Our paperless system includes a free
online registration system that will help
organize and increase clinic
participation.
Patient records are uploaded to the
Wisconsin Immunization Registry
(WIR).

Call VaxPro headquarters at 262-241-4522 or email info@vaxpro.com to discuss an onsite
flu shot clinic for your workforce!

Get A Quote

Our Mission
VaxPro is a wellness company specializing in COVID-19 vaccinations and annual influenza
(flu) shot clinics for businesses, health fairs, school districts, and senior group homes. We
provide customized, onsite clinics that are staffed by licensed healthcare professionals.
Besides vaccinations, VaxPro offers TB testing and a Biometric Screening service that

assesses your employee's potential risk to develop cardiovascular disease and diabetes.
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